
 
 

STATE OF TENNESSEE 
 DEPARTMENT OF LABOR AND WORKFORCE DEVELOPMENT 

220 French Landing Drive 
Nashville, TN 37243 

 
 

August 5, 2021 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
ELEVATOR AND AMUSEMENT DEVICE SAFETY BOARD 

MEETING 
 

 
The Elevator and Amusement Device Safety Board  

meeting has been scheduled for: 
 

Wednesday, September 8, 2021 
9:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. (CDT) 

 
Tennessee Department of Labor and Workforce Development  

PEARL Room 
220 French Landing Drive 

Nashville, TN 37243 
 
 

Masks are no longer mandatory – neither when entering the building nor when walking to/from 
the Pearl Room. 

Tables in the PEARL Room will be socially distanced and sanitized for your safety.  

There will be one chair per table – each Board Member and WRC official will have his/her own 
designated table. All other attendees will select a table which they will use exclusively 
throughout the meeting. 

In the event of an emergency, attendees will be directed to a safe place in the building or 
instructed to exit the building on the Rosa Parks side. 



The purpose of the meeting is to discuss issues relevant to Tennessee’s  
Elevator and Amusement Device program. 

 
Please contact Jennifer B. Murphy with any questions, jennifer.b.murphy@tn.gov. 

 
 

 
 

Individuals who may need assistance and who wish to participate in these  
proceeding should contact Evelyn Gaines Guzman ten days prior  

to the meeting, evelyn.gaines.guzman@tn.gov, 615-253-1331.  
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